
 

 

 

 

Please note that I will be attending the April 5, 2023 meeting of the Board of Estimates and acting 
on behalf of Public Works Director Jason W. Mitchell. Director Mitchell is abstaining from the 
following item: 
 

• Page 250, SB-23-11243 – Expenditure of Travel Funds 
 

The reason for the abstention is this item relates to travel funds and reimbursement to one of 
Director Mitchell’s direct reports.  
 
 

___________________ 
Richard J. Luna 
Deputy Director 
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